
THE WH ITE HOUSE 

WASH INGTON 

February 20, 1975 

Dear Bob : 

Your vote on H.R. 1767 is an example of 
the kind of leadership and cooperation 
that will be needed between the Legislative 
and Executive branches to bring our energy 
and economic problems under control. 

Even though we were not successful in our 
efforts to preve·nt the passage of this in-
advisable measure, you have demonstrated 
that you place the welfare of our nation 
ahead of other considerations, and I want 
to express my deepest appreciation for 
your support. 

With warmest personal regards. 

Sincerely , 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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